
 
 

Hi Dara, 
 
 
A short note to say thank you very much for your recent efforts in the sale 
of my property in Ingleburn. 
 
 
You commitment in getting a sale for the right price was pleasing, and the 
extra effort you went to beyond what you were obliged to do was outstanding. 
 
 
Once again thank you!! 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Peter Watts 


